
The Alliance for agro-
alimentary safety is both 
harmonious and effective 

The reinforcement of the production of safe 

vegetables shows advances 

The health agencies from Mexico and the United States jointly 

work to have a safe commercial exchange of agro-alimentary 

products, and thus protect the consumers in both nations from 

food-borne diseases. 

On October 2020, the SENASICA, the Federal Commission for the 

Protection against Sanitary Risks (COFEPRIS), and the U.S. Food 

and Drug Administration (FDA) renewed the Food Safety 

Alliance, which, through work groups establishes the 

foundations for a quick and efficient response upon the presence 

of foods compromised by physical, chemical, or microbiological 

contaminants. 

This Alliance also enables the coordinated work of the 

laboratories from both governments, who coordinate their 

procedures and reinforce their technical capacities using 

available, modern, and smart tools and technologies. 



Nearly two years after the renewal of the Alliance, their work 

groups reported advances in the reinforcement of production of 

safe vegetables and the information exchange and 

communication mechanisms between the three health 

agencies. 

See more information at: The joint actions between Mexico and 

the United States to preserve food safety move forward 
 

https://www.gob.mx/cms/uploads/attachment/file/748092/Avanzan_acciones_conjuntas_entre_M_xico_y_Estados_Unidos_para_preservar_inocuidad_de_los_alimentos_ENG.pdf
https://www.gob.mx/cms/uploads/attachment/file/748092/Avanzan_acciones_conjuntas_entre_M_xico_y_Estados_Unidos_para_preservar_inocuidad_de_los_alimentos_ENG.pdf

